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Thanks for the Memories

By Mary Alford Helms, with
apologies to the author of “Thanks
for the Memories”

Thanks for the memories of
Reunion AAFA

In St. Francisville, LA.

As always, it was a blast

And as always it went too fast.

And thanks to Don and to Joan—

Riding with them, a non-stop
laugh zone

All too soon at my house,

Greeting my spouse.

Thanks to Alicia, my “roomie”
Her knowledge really threw me.
Her disposition is very sunny
And her wit is quite funny.

And thanks to Gil and the rest

Who did their dead level best

To see that we had a great time.

I’m trying hard to make this verse
rhyme.

Thanks for the memories

Of a weekend of adventure.

Lots of info and fun, that’s for sure.

I’m looking forward to Richmond,
VA

And another great time with
AAFA!
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